
 

 

 
 

Reception Newsletter: 7.2.20 

 This week’s enrichment day has been all about weather. We have sorted clothes to 

match the right weather conditions and have been describing the weather as a 

‘weather person’ on t.v. 

In addition we learnt about weather around the world. Discussed our favourite 

weather and read stories such as One Snowy Night, The Cat in the Hat and Cloud 

People.   

  

The sun did not shine it 

was too wet to play so we 

sat in the house all that 

cold cold wet day 

 

 

It’s been ‘double trouble’ in maths work this week. Children have been singing along to 

rhymes and songs that evoke an understanding of what doubling numbers actually 

means. 

Taking away has also been a focus for us with children making up their own number 

sentences for their friends and themselves. 

We learnt the signs – and =,  and reinforced the language of subtraction, take away, 

less than. 

Our Talk 4 Writing began with the story of ‘The 

Three Little Pigs’.  

We made houses from straw, sticks and bricks. 

We have had puppets to retell the story. 

Some children have enjoyed writing about the 

story in the writing area.  

Other children decided to make houses from our 

junk modelling.  

See some of the ideas alongside                                

to try at home. Send them in to us. 

 

 

 

 

I wonder if your child could 

write a list of instructions 

about how they did it to 

share with others.  

We look forward to seeing you at the progress meetings before and after 

half term. Please leave time after to look through your child’s books. 


